
From:  
Sent: 25 June 2020 22:05 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Blue Zenzer. Northwick Park 

 

 

We are stunned to hear of the application for changes to the licensing at Blue Zenzer. To 

think you would even consider allowing drinking and partying until 2.30am is totally beyond 

us. What about the residents' rights to a peaceful night.  By the time people leave the venue 

with all the noise that brings and the time it takes to clear the venue you are talking 3 /  3.30. 

 

Please register are our objection to this absurd request. 

 


